
 
Roseville Housing Authority is Opening the Waiting List for 
the Housing Choice Voucher Rental Assistance Program 

(also known as Section 8) 
 

 
 Pre-applications will only be taken online at: www.waitlistcheck.com/CA1217 
 Opening Monday, September 18, 2017 at 9:00 am through Friday, September 22, 2017 at 12 noon 
 Paper pre-applications will not be accepted. 

Please note: 
 You may print a receipt for your records (this is recommended but not required) 

Regardless of the total number of applications received during the waiting list opening period, a computer-
generated lottery will be run to place only 500 pre-applications on the waiting list. 
After November 20, 2017 you may check to see if your pre-application was selected in the lottery and put 
on the waiting list at www.waitlistcheck.com. 

 
 If a person with disabilities is unable to access a computer to apply for the HCV Waiting List due to the 
nature of their disability (and is unable to have someone apply online on their behalf) they may request a 
reasonable accommodation for assistance with the application process. The written request must be 
received by Roseville Housing Authority no later than noon on September 22, 2017. 

Roseville Housing Authority – 316 Vernon Street, Suite 150 – Roseville, CA 95678 – 
housing@roseville.ca.us 

 

 

 
 

Roseville Housing Authority is Opening the Waiting List for 
the Housing Choice Voucher Rental Assistance Program 

(also known as Section 8) 
 

 
 Pre-applications will only be taken online www.waitlistcheck.com/CA1217 
 Opening Monday, September 18, 2017 at 9:00 am through Friday, September 22, 2017 at 12 noon 
 Paper pre-applications will not be accepted. 

Please note: 
 You may print a receipt for your records (this is recommended but not required) 

Regardless of the total number of applications received during the waiting list opening period, a computer-
generated lottery will be run to place only 500 pre-applications on the waiting list. 
After November 20, 2017 you may check to see if your pre-application was selected in the lottery and put 
on the waiting list at www.waitlistcheck.com. 

 
If a person with disabilities is unable to access a computer to apply for the HCV Waiting List due to the 
nature of their disability (and is unable to have someone apply online on their behalf) they may request a 
reasonable accommodation for assistance with the application process. The written request must be 
received by Roseville Housing Authority no later than noon on September 22, 2017. 

Roseville Housing Authority – 316 Vernon Street, Suite 150 – Roseville, CA 95678 – 
housing@roseville.ca.us 

https://www.waitlistcheck.com/CA1217
http://www.waitlistcheck.com/
https://www.waitlistcheck.com/CA1217
http://www.waitlistcheck.com/

